
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
INITIAL MEETING CONCERNING  

THE RECONSTRUCTION OF KY 57 FROM THE  
FLEMING/LEWIS COUNTY LINE TO THE AA HIGHWAY 

LEWIS COUNTY, ITEM NO. 9-8807.00 
 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2019  
5:00 PM TO 7:00 PM 

TOLLESBORO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL GYMNASIUM 
2431 WEST KY 10 

TOLLESBORO, KENTUCKY  
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has scheduled a blank slate meeting for the proposed reconstruction 
of KY 57 from the Fleming/Lewis County line to the AA Highway in Tollesboro, Kentucky.  This meeting will 
be an open house format, meaning that interested parties may attend any time within the two hours.  
There is no formal agenda nor presentation.  This meeting is to gather information from the public and 
answer questions about the KY 57 roadway project.  This will be the first of three (3) public meetings.  The 
goal of the KY 57 project is to enhance the roadway to meet the future traffic demands while improving 
safety for all modes of transportation.  Anyone having an interest in this project is welcome to attend. 
 
The public meeting will run from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM, Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at the Tollesboro 
Elementary School Gymnasium.  Transportation Cabinet representatives and their consultant, Gresham 
Smith will be available to receive comments and respond to questions.   
 
Both written and oral statements will be accepted at the meeting.  A tape recorder will be made available 
for those who desire to make oral statements, and a comment sheet will be distributed to make it more 
convenient to provide written comments.  Written statements will be accepted at the meeting and for a 
period of 15 days after the Public Information Meeting.  Written statements should be addressed to 
Rachel Catchings, P.E., Kentucky Department of Highways, District 9 Office, P.O. Box 347, Flemingsburg, 
KY  41041, or returned using the postage-paid envelope provided with the comment sheet.  All recorded 
and written statements will become part of the official record.  Once compiled, the meeting record will 
be made available for review and copying after an Open Records Request has been received and 
approved.  All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal Services, Kentucky 
Transportation Cabinet, 200 Mero Street, Transportation Office Building, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622. 
 
In accordance with the “Americans with Disabilities Act,” if you have a disability for which the 
Transportation Cabinet needs to provide accommodations, please notify us of your requirements by 
February 8, 2019.  This request does not have to be in writing.  Please contact Darrin L. Eldridge, P.E., 
District 9 at 822 Elizaville Avenue, Flemingsburg, Kentucky, 41041, 606-845-2551. 


